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Year 3 News 


Summer 2024





ENGLISH 


This half-term we’ll be:


Improving our proofreading and checking of our work


Using the book The Night Gardener to write letters


Writing instructions and directions





MATHS


Our topics include:


Mass and Weight


Capacity and Volume


Shape


Fractions








OTHER SUBJECTS


We have lots of exciting topic lessons planned this half-term.   Activities will include:


Exploring Antarctica and finding out about Shackleton, grid referencing and lines of latitude and longitude


Identifying the different parts of flowering plants and their functions


Learning about prayers and how these are similar and different for Muslims, Christians and Hindus 


Creating and editing videos


Recreating the work of Robin Brooks through collage work


DATES FOR THE DIARY:


We are in school until Friday 24th May, when we finish for half term. It will be our class prayer assembly on Wednesday 1st May and our sharing assembly on Friday 17th May.  We also have a school trip to RHS Bridgewater on Thursday 23rd May.  More details about this will follow nearer the time.    


THINGS TO REMEMBER


Year 3 now have PE lessons every Thursday.  Please ensure that your child wears their PE kit to school that day.  We will hand out weekly spellings each week on a Friday.  Reading books will be changed twice a week, on Tuesdays and Thursdays. Homework will go online each Sunday.  Details of online homework will be on our class page on the school website each week.  This will include Google Classroom work, Mathletics, Times Tables Rock Stars and MyON.      


WAYS YOU CAN HELP 


Please spare 20 minutes or so to hear your child read every night and write comments in the reading record provided.  You will notice a chart in the front of your child’s reading record.  This is our ‘reading rubric’ which helps to measure key skills.  Please focus on comprehension this term using this to assess where your child needs help. We are joined in our class this half-term by Miss Houghton, who will be taking the class for several lessons.  Please contact me at school whenever you have any questions. 


Many thanks


Mr Worsley 


If you would like any more information on the subjects studied in each year group or any key dates throughout the year, please refer to our school website, 


� HYPERLINK "http://www.standrewsprimaryeccles.co.uk/" �http://www.standrewsprimaryeccles.co.uk/�














